
 
E-NEWS UPDATE   December 20, 2019 
 
Design Work Underway Ahead of Major Construction 

Not long after the historic contract signing on October 4, 2019, the Kiewit-Parsons Joint 
Venture team was already underway with various pre-construction activities to help 
inform and complete the project's design, in preparation for the major construction 
phase that is anticipated to begin in late summer 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As shown in the pictures 
below, crews have been out in the field collecting soil samples, verifying underground 
utilities and surveying the rail corridor. These efforts will continue in the weeks ahead. 

 

https://www.iwillride.org/recap-of-fridays-historic-contract-signing-press-conference/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
http://www.foothillgoldline.org/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


  

 

 

In addition, Kiewit-Parsons has been holding multi-day design-focused workshops and 
coordination meetings with the Construction Authority and third party project partners 
(such as the corridor cities, LA Metro, Metrolink and utility companies). A successful 

Partnering Workshop (photo below) was held last week to bring together key staff from 
the aforementioned project partners and to set the stage for collaboration throughout 

the life of the project's construction.

 

 representative Dan Evans (non-voting). The Governor’s appointee is currently vacant. 
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